
Re 819 Russett Renovation Plans 
To 
Cc Ann Arbor Zoning Board 

I have been asked to write a letter of support regarding the renovation plans at 819 Russett Rd.

I am flattered to receive this request.  After thinking about this I feel that I am not qualified to 
comment on this project.  At the current time the house is not in my line of vision nor does it 
have any impact on my view or property.  If the plans are approved it will impact the roof line in 
the neighborhood, blocking sun from some yards,  but again that will have little impact on my 
life or yard.


Thank you for requesting my opinion.  I am sure there are neighbors surrounding the project 
who will be impacted and their opinion should be considered over mine.


Sincerely Yours, 

Linda A. Prieskorn



